
BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
 

 

TO:  Dr. Michelle Hubbard, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Tyler Clubb, Director of Facilities  

 

SUBJECT: BOE Agenda Item – February 28, 2022 

 Approval to Purchase Vehicles (Trucks) for the Shawnee Mission School District 

 

DATE: February 28, 2022 

 

Overview 
 

The Director of Facilities recommends for approval the purchase of seven (7) vehicles from the 

following two vendors, Rush Truck Center of Missouri ($80,620) and Shawnee Mission Ford 

($429,916), for a total of $510,536, plus a 5% contingency.  

 

The District issued a public bid solicitation for the purchase of seven (7) vehicles (trucks) to replace 

end-of-life vehicles in its current fleet.  The District received bids from two vendors, Rush Truck 

Center of Missouri and Shawnee Mission Ford.  Rush Truck Center was the sole bidder to replace 

the District’s delivery truck for the District Supply Center, and Shawnee Mission Ford was the 

sole bidder for the six other vehicles.   

 

The trucks are budgeted to be paid with capital outlay funds.   

 

This purchase reflects terms, conditions and pricing which satisfy the bidding requirements as 

allowed by K.S.A. 72-1151.   

 

 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


